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Have you considered becoming an I Support the Girls affiliate? Or, are you already an
affiliate and know of someone else who might be interested? Well, we’ve got your back with
the BRA-velous Guide to Supporting the Girls, an accessible slide deck with all the essential
information about becoming an ISTG affiliate, available for viewing or listening anytime on
the I Support the Girls website.

The BRA-velous Guide is aimed to help lower the barrier to entry for those who might feel
overwhelmed by the idea of starting a whole new affiliate. It gives an overview of ISTG and
provides the basics of becoming an affiliate. The guide has easy-to-understand visuals and a
narration with a full transcription.

After you get familiar with the basics, we've got you covered with the complete Affiliate
Handbook that includes comprehensive, detailed information about each aspect mentioned
in the slide deck. Embrace the BRA-velous way of supporting the girls effortlessly!

Stay tuned for more details on affiliate change-making initiatives! Reach out to us at
info@iSupporTheGirls.org with any questions or to receive more information.
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